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From: La Thomas <lat_runner@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, October 19, 2024 10:06 AM
To: PCD Hearings
Subject: Opposition of VA241 - Bartlett Hay Variance of use
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We, Sedlak Family Trust oppose the variance request for the following reasons: 

 The request for renewal is for an unlimited period of time. 
 General noise and traffic that is continuous during operating hours. 
 Trash and debris that litters the surrounding area from the hay business.  

Should you have any questions, call Lisa (Sedlak) Karney at 719 332 6565. 
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